
Cambridge University Scout & Guide Club 
 
 Scout and Guide Liaison Officer: Tim Talbot 
 

 670, King's College 
Cambridge 

CB2 1ST 
 

Tel: 07531 974828 
Email: saglo@cusagc.org.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Cambridge University Scout and Guide Club (CUSAGC) is organising a Cub 
and Brownie Activity Afternoon (CuBAA) for local Cubs and Brownies.  It is on 
Sunday 2nd May 2010, from 3pm – 7pm, at the 26th Scout HQ on Simoco 
Playing Field, Logans Way, Chesterton.  The cost of the afternoon will be 
£4.50 to cover materials, equipment, food and drink. 
 
This event will be a fun afternoon of games, crafts and other activities, ending 
with a BBQ and campfire.  It will be a great chance for your child to enjoy 
themselves with Cubs and Brownies from other packs.  They will make new 
friendships, strengthen existing ones, and learn a little more about the part 
they play in the Scout/Guide Movements.   
 
All activities will be run by members of CUSAGC, most of whom are, or have 
been in the past Guiders/Scouters themselves (most of us are first aid trained 
and we are all CRB checked), and so are experienced in working with 
children.  I have also invited your Cub /Brownie leader to come along if they 
wish to do so.   
 
There are 30 places each for Cubs and Brownies, available on a first-come-
first-served basis.  If you would like your child to take part in this event, please 
could you return the reply slip to me at the above address with the £4.50 
payment (cheques made payable to ‘CUSAGC’ please) before Friday 
23rd April 2010.  I will write again to confirm if your child has a place at the 
event as soon as possible. 
 
Please feel free to contact me by any of the above methods if you have any 
questions or queries. 
 
Yours in Scouting and Guiding, 
 
Tim Talbot 
 
CUSAGC Scout and Guide Liaison Officer 2010-11 


